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Comments: The scope of this project and the speed at which it is being pushed through the pipeline is indicative

of corporate overreach and greed which will not only damage the immediate environment of Holland Lake but

also the natural landscape of the Swan Valley. Here in Western North Carolina, I have witnessed the damage

done by corporate real estate agencies to the natural landscape of the smokies. Waterways have been

contaminated. Native species of flora and fauna have been lost. And entire mountains have been removed from

the landscape. All of this was done with little thought for the surrounding environment, and all of it was done just

so someone could make an extra dollar. Although I am not a resident of Montana, I share the same values as

native Montanans. Leave the natural landscape the way it is. Do not give in to corporate greed. As the Arapaho

said centuries ago, "We do not inherit the Earth from our ancestors, we borrow it from our children." I would like

to believe the forest service would agree. 


